
INSTRUCTIONS FOR NAVIGATING TO THE ICC WEBSITE 

 

 The website is now functional.  Please check to make sure 

information is correct.  When sending documents to either John Garritano 

at gman212@atlanticbb.net or John Matchock at jmatchock@gsd1.org  

please make sure they are a Word document or a PDF file. 

 On the first page you will see the ICC Member Schools with logos.  If 

you click on the logo it should take you to your school district’s home page.  

Let us know if we got the wrong web address. 

 

1. In your browser type www.blwd.k12.pa.us 

2. On the Bellwood-Antis Website hover on Contact Us. Another menu 
will appear. 
 

3. Hover on Athletics.  Another menu will appear. 

4. At the bottom of that menu click on ICC. 

5. This will take you to the ICC web page. 

Please let John Matchock or me know if there are any problems, wrong 

information, or maybe something you would like to add. 

http://www.blwd.k12.pa.us/

